
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Spring Term, No 10  

Friday 23rd March 2018 

Barrington C of E (VC) Primary School 

Belonging Believing ~ Together Succeeding 

 

Today 
Celebration Assembly – 

Friday 23rd March 2.45pm 
The Raffle Draw for a chance to  

win a Micro Scooter - will take place in 
assembly this afternoon. 

 

*** Please NOTE new Date *** 

TUESDAY 27th March 
New FOBS Chairperson  

Or Joint Chair 
Required Urgently. 

FOBS Meeting 3.00pm 
We are now urgently looking for 
someone to take over the roll. This does 
not have to be a long term commitment 
but we do need help to start organising 
the Summer Fete on Saturday 30th June.  
If you think you could help in anyway at 
all, as chair , co-chair, or help organise 
any part of the Summer Fete please 
speak to Mrs Davies, Kallie Walker, 

Stephanie Klöckner or come along to the 

meeting. 
 

Autism Awareness Day 
Tuesday 27th March  

Please come to school in your pyjamas 
and bring a donation of £1 

 

Menu Change NEXT TUESDAY 
The main hot choice will be BBQ chicken 

NOT cowboy chicken. 
(also the new summer menu is going home) 

 

Dinner Money  
Financial year end 

Please ensure all dinner money is paid in 
full and up to date by the end of term 
(our financial year end). All cheques 
should be paid to the office to cover all 
meals to the end of term by Monday 
26th March. Thank you. 
 

 

Newsletter 

 

Website:  www.barr ington.cambs.sch.uk   

Contact:  off ice@barr ington.cambs.sch.uk  

Dates & Events 

 
 

Celebration Assemblies 
2.45pm 

23rd March 
 
 

Peacock Club KS2 
sleepover 

Friday 23rd March 
 

Parent Evenings 
Monday 26th March 

 
Autism Awareness Day 

Tuesday 27th March  
PJ Day £1 

 
FOBS Meeting  

Wednesday 28th Mar 
3.00pm in school 

 
End of Term Service 

29th March 
2.15pm in Church 

& 
Last Day of Term 

Thursday 29th March 
 

Ist Day Summer Term 
Return to school 

Monday 16th April 

Parents evening. 
Monday 26th March 

 

Book Shop  

The Barrington School Book Shop 
 will be open during the day and for  

parent evening 26th March 
 

Scootathlon  
We would like to collect sponsor money 
by the end of term but we will  happily 
accept money after Easter. 
Thank you. 
Thank you to FOBS who organised the 
event and to all the sponsors. 

 

Easter Egg Decorating Competition 
Thursday 29th March 

Bring in a decorated egg on the morning 
of the last day of term. Free entry, please 
place your named egg in the school hall 
on the table for your class. 
There will be prizes for each year group. 
Separate flyers have already gone home. 

 

Kingswood Residential Trip 
Current year 4 & 5 

Please can we remind you that you need 
to pay deposits by Thursday 29th March 
to secure your child’s place on the 
residential trip next June. 

 
Oracy 

Please see attached letter which Mrs 
Davies is sending out with information 
about the new Oracy framework in 
school. Please take the time to read it, it 
outlines the value of speaking as well as 
reading and writing. 

 
End of Term Easter Service 

Thursday 29th March 
2.15pm in Church 

All welcome. 
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Do you wish to enthuse and inspire more 
people to cycle? 

Outspoken Training are looking for excellent 
communicators to deliver fun, inspiring and 
confidence boosting Bikeability cycle training courses 
in local primary schools. The work you do is highly 
valued and successful candidates with be trained to 
become government approved, National Standard 
instructors. The role will appear to individuals who 
enjoy any form of cycling and ideally have some 
previous experience or a strong interest in coaching, 
teaching or working with children. Please visit link 
below for more details. 

http://www.outspokentraining.co.uk/do-you-wish-
enthuse-and-inspire-more-people-cycle 

 

Mr Herd’s Afterschool Sports clubs 
Please make sure you sign up for the new clubs 

next term….Look out for Girl’s football on Friday! 

www.facebook.com/jhschoolofsport  

Paper copies are available from the office 
 

 

FOBS - Gin Tasting Night 
This month's gin tasting evening held on Friday 16th  
March was much fun and a great success, raising £500 
for FOBS. A fabulous amount and a big thank you to all 
those who supported the event. On the night, seven 
different gins were tasted; two from South Africa, one 
from the Isle of Wight, a local gin and the remainder 
made in London. The evening was compered by Suzie 
Tydeman who provided a detailed account on how to 
taste a gin and what to look for, as well as providing a 
selection of botanicals to enhance the tasting. This was 
followed by a delicious cheese buffet and a little more 
gin. Thank you to all those involved, in particular to 
Suzie Tydeman and Rowena Gardiner for hosting and 
organising the event. We are already very much 
looking forward to next year's planned sherry tasting 
night. 
 
 

Please Collect Plastic Milk Bottle Tops 
Please help raise money for the Arthur rank hospice. 
Please put in the box in the foyer. Thank you. 
 

Please remember to collect stamps for 

    
 

PALM SUNDAY  
25th March -11am 

All Saints’ Church – Barrington 
Everyone is welcome to this family friendly service. 
For more information contact The Revd Felicity Couch, 
01223 207212 

 
Gym club – no session Mon 26th 

Gym club has now finished for this term . We will start 
back on the first Monday 16th April.  
Well done to Poppy , Phoebe, Briony, Emily and Elly 
who have received their Level 8 British Gymnastics 
Award.  
Have a good Easter see you all next term. 
Mrs Baker. 

 

New parentmail 
If you are still having problems receiving the 
newsletter PLEASE check your spam box and add  
no-reply@eschools.co.uk to your address book. 
We can see that a number of parents are not opening 
emails sent, so please get in touch so we can help sort 
out any issues, as communication is important to us. 
Copies of the recent newsletters can also be found on  
The school website: 

http://www.barrington.cambs.sch.uk/website 
 
 

August Summer holiday Peacock Club 
Wednesday August 1st & Thursday August 2nd 

9am till 3pm 
£17.50 per child per day or £30 for both days. 

£15 per day for 2nd and 3rd siblings. 
Please see separate flier and booking form. 

 
NEXT Bags2School  

Wednesday 25th April 
Please save good quality clothes, paired shoes, 
handbags, hats, belts, ties and soft toys for another 
Bags2School collection on Wednesday 25th April.   

ONLY good quality clothing that can be re-used. 
No Bedding, Towels or Curtains 

So have a good spring clearout and bag up your 
old clothes for Bags2 school !! 
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